
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
24 November 2017 
 
 
SportsAble Statement from Manor Green School 
 
 
In light of todays’ newspaper reports in the Maidenhead Advertiser and others, we would like 
to reassure parents that the school has had no dealings with the previous volunteer at 
SportsAble, who has been found guilty of child sex offences.  
 
This person had their membership retracted by SportsAble at least three years ago and our 
partnership with them is just entering its second year, so this case pre-dates any link 
between the school and SportsAble.  
 
All SportsAble staff and volunteers who work with our students have enhanced DBS 
clearance and are always accompanied by our own staff on all occasions. We take the 
safeguarding of students at all activities associated with the school extremely seriously and 
we will continue to do so. 
 
 

 
 
 
Joolz Scarlett 
Headteacher 

 


